Happy Holidays!

Dear Thornhill Public School Students and Families,

As we prepare to spend quiet time at home, we would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our students and their parents a safe and relaxing break.

We would also like to thank everyone who has helped make Thornhill PS an outstanding school for our students, their families and our staff.

On behalf of our office staff, we would like to express our gratitude to the many students and their families for all the generous gifts and for all their kind wishes.

We are proud to be part of the Thornhill Public School community. We look forward to working collaboratively in 2024 in order to make TPS a second home to everyone.

We will start back to school in the New Year on Monday, January 8th, 2024 8:30 am

Our weekly parent update will resume in the New Year.

We wish you a safe and enjoyable holiday!



As per PPM 151 Please see information below:

PROFESSIONAL ACTIVTY (PA) DAY- JANUARY 19 2024

ALL ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

P.A. DAY - Oct. 20, 2023

Length: Full Day

Topic: Report Card Preparation, Reporting to Parents, Ongoing Communication

Entity Hosting: All Elementary Schools

Presenter(s)/Facilitator(s): Teacher/DECE

Description:

Full Day of Professional activities focused on reporting to parents and ongoing communication regarding student achievement and well-being.